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The purpose of vision and hearing screening is to aid in the detection of school-age children who have or 

are at risk for developing vision/hearing disorders. These screenings are required by the Ohio Department 

of Health on an annual basis and will be administered following the required screening schedule: 

�x All new students 


	School Vision & Hearing Screening Notification

